
7. SERVICE UPDATE - NETS, LAND AND COUNTRYSIDE 

 
The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by the Head of Operational Services providing an update on the recent 
activity of the NETS, Land and Countryside Services teams for the period 
1st August 2018 to 31st October 2018 and highlighting future works planned 
for the locality.  The outcome of the most recent Land Audit Management 
System inspection in the West area was in line with the target score. 

 The report then provided an overview of the routine works and enquiries 
that had been carried out by the grounds maintenance and cleaner 
communities’ and garden maintenance teams and provided information on 
the grounds maintenance enquiries received during the reporting period 
against the same period in 2017.   

 The report then moved on to provide members with an overview routine 
works and enquiries dealt with by the cleaner communities team before 
moving on to provide an overview of the various community enforcement 
action activities that had been undertaken.  It continued with information on 
park and woodland and open space and cemeteries routine works along 
with statistical information for the same period in 2017.   

 Arising from discussion, officers agreed to explore the feasibility of placing 
No Dog Signs in distinct play park areas across the ward. 

 The committee was invited to note the content of the report. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 
 


